
Welcome to Year 6 
SATs and transition meeting



• Mrs Skeavington
• Mrs Mitchell
• Mr Fletcher - Newbold
• Miss Winfield
• Mrs Davis
• Mrs Darwood-Brown (attendance)
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• It is crucial for your child to be in school everyday as lessons will be 
directly linked to your child’s success in SATs.

• Sessions will tend not to be repeated as we closer to SATs week and 
therefore it is essential children are in school and working to the best of 
their abilities every day.

• If you struggle with attendance or punctuality, school are able to work 
with you to support with this so please don’t hesitate to discuss this 
further with Mrs Darwood-Brown or your child’s class teacher.



• On identified afternoons, at assembly times and during normal lessons, 
we will be delivering short booster sessions to ensure children reach their 
full potential in their SATs.

• These will be English and Maths based.

• These will be tailored very specifically to the needs of the children.

• These will be delivered by class teachers.

• They will be short ‘pop-up’ styles sessions for small groups of children 
based on a gap in learning we have identified. 

• They will involve all groups of pupils.



Any questions?
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